Dear Sir:

Thank you for your assistance to us during our Equipment
Test Period. Your report, along with the many others received,
have been instrumental in determining our night-time skip areas.
During our test period, February 23rd to March 14th, we received many hundreds of BCL reports, including a ZL report
of R5 - S8.

We are running 500 watts to a Raytheon RA - 1000 transmitter, making as full a use of our limiter as possible. The
Antenna is 170 feet high, shunt fed, and is located in a
very swampy piece of ground.

This station is 100% Ex- G.I., the owners being Commercial Manager, Program Director, and Chief Engineer.

Thank you again for your report.

Bell askby

(KX61-1360

FORT MADISON, IOWA)